
March 21, 1941 
 
Chester T. Lane, General Counsel 
Securities and Exchange Commission 
1778 Pennsylvania Avenue, N. W. 
Washington, D.C. 
 
RE: Mr. Milton Kroll 
 
 
Dear Mr. Lane: 
 
Mr. Milton Kroll who has been on temporary duty in this office for the past six 
weeks will report for duty in Washington on Monday, the 24th of March. I wish to 
take this opportunity to comment on the unusually splendid job that Mr. Kroll has 
done in this office. He has not only carried out the duties for which he was sent 
here in a thorough and workmanlike manner, but he has devoted a great deal of 
time, a considerable part of it his own, in working out problems of a type which 
required much ingenuity along other lines. 
 
Mr. Kroll has been responsible for conducting a forum for cashiers, accountants 
and office managers of Northern Ohio securities firms, which was designed to 
educate these firms along the line of compliance with the various statutes 
administered by the SEC. He handled these forums and the multitude of 
questions arising from them in a most experienced and diplomatic manner. 
 
Very truly yours, 
 
Dan T. Moore 
Regional Administrator 
 
cc: Francis P. Brasser, Secretary 
John F. Davis, Assistant General Counsel 


